
INF328 will start somewhat later than other regular courses at the department of informatics, and 

therefore the curriculum is not yet published. 

The first information meeting will be on Wednesday January 29th, please see calendar for more 

information. 

A course description for spring 2014 is now available in the file storage; please have a look for more 

information about the content of the course. 


